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02" December 2015
Dear Families,

As our passion and vision for Performing Arts grows, so do the opportunities we want to offer the whole of the Riverside
community. We are very excited to let you know of a few projects that you, our Riverside families, are invited to take part
in.

Last year we ran an extremely successful project involving several of our families coming together and creating a bespoke
dance piece they performed here at Riverside school; based on their experiences. The process was a beautiful
experience, giving the families involved a chance to work with their children in ways that they never have before and the
final product was a stunning piece of dance that moved many to tears.

We would love to have every family involved in at least one of the following projects:

Parents Only Project

A project just for parents (no children) to come together and enjoy time with other parents from Riverside School.
Simple, fun and silly activities. No performance to work towards, just creative and fun enjoyment! This will take place
over three sessions.

Riverside Family Project
This project is open to any family member of a Riverside pupil, to come and work creatively with your child. We will build
towards a performance at Riverside School (rehearsals start beginning of February 2016).

Riverside Community Project

Open to all our families; both Riverside pupils and their families and Riverside staff and their families. We will work in a
fully integrated context bringing together the whole of the Riverside community and building towards a performance at
Riverside School (rehearsals start beginning of April, 2016)

We believe that these kinds of experiences will be treasured for a lifetime and create a unique experience for you and
your families and we would like to stress that the ethos of all of these projects is based around fun and creativity. Please
fill in the attached slip to express your interest and | will contact you mid-January to confirm more details. Please don’t
hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

I look forward to working with you all soon.
Many thanks,

Oliver Fitzgerald
Head of Performing Arts
Oliver.fitzgerald@riverside.bromley.sch.uk

School Business Manager: Mrs Sue Crane, ACIS
sue.crane@riverside.bromley.sch.uk
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To Oliver Fitzgerald

| am interested in being involved in a Performing Arts Project D
Please tick which projects you are interested:

Parents Only [ ]

Riverside Family Project [ ]

Riverside Community Project [ ]

Name:

Pupil name: Class:

Names of any additional family members wishing to be involved:




